
ANE: SEN to meet the media

     The Secretary for the Environment, Mr Wong Kam-sing, will meet the media
to introduce the preliminary progress of a research project conducted by the
University of Hong Kong's (HKU) cross-disciplinary team for detecting SARS-
CoV-2 in sewage at 10am today (December 28) at the Auditorium, Ground Floor,
Central Government Offices, 2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong. The Dean of
Li Ka Shing Faculty of Medicine of HKU, Professor Gabriel Leung; Professor of
the Department of Civil Engineering of HKU, Professor Zhang Tong; the
Assistant Director of the Drainage Services Department, Mr Eddie Pak Kan-
ming; and the Senior Medical and Health Officer of the Centre for Health
Protection of the Department of Health, Dr Ambrose Wong Chi-hong, will also
join.
       
     Media coverage is invited. Media representatives are advised to proceed
to the venue through the Staff Entrance on the second floor of the East Wing
of the Central Government Offices.
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